
Meal Delivery / Pick Up 
 

 
Harlan County Schools Food 
Service is pleased to announce 
plans to provide meals to our 
students during the on-going 
pandemic.  The link below will 
provide you with details and 
offer you the opportunity to 
sign up for meal delivery or 
pick up. Five days of breakfasts 
and lunches will be available 
for delivery or pick up on 
Mondays while students 
attend virtually.  As always, if 
you have questions you can contact our Central Office at 606-573-4330. A form 
should be completed for each child enrolled in the Harlan County School District. 
If unable to complete the online survey, please contact your school office at your 
earliest convenience to schedule your meal delivery/pick up. More detailed 
information is included in the link provided.  
 
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSfdowY3bVMEOI_U4oLsf7ZGitUTqAF
wGlisTv8QiYsBm7E5hg/viewform 
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